
Dear Campbell: 

1 west Frankl in st. Cv5r.fti/91. o/o 
June 11th, 1901. 

Many congratul ations, as I have no doubt you got through. 

I dare say you have gone off for a rest. send me word as to what your plans 

are, please. we sail on the Saint Paul on Wednesday next. 

Sincerely yours, 

w. Osler. 


